
From: David Ross [mailto:dave@ross.name]  
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 3:34 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Cc: Transportation System Plan <TSP@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Make NE 7th a neighborhood greenway 
 
There are few options for good N-S bike routes in inner NE, I frequently take NE 7th on my 
cargo bike with two kids and have been looking forward to plans for traffic calming and 
diversion on this route. 
 
Best, 
Dave Ross 
4425 NE Cleveland Ave 
 


